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Request: 
 
I am a resident of the Greenhills estate and also an allotment tenant in Camper down and 
I have noted with dismay the recent works on the subject bridle path which have 
destroyed the natural flora. Could you please advise me of the reason for these works on 
what was once a lovely walk down to my allotment or, if you are not the right person to ask 
then advise me of the name of the person I should contact  
 
 
Response: 
 
The bridleway has started to sink and required attention as it is also a national cycle route. 
The vegetation was cut back last Winter and we have now undertaken a ‘full scrape’ to 
level the area ready for a full dust construction of the bridleway. The area has been 
scraped to 4m wide to allow drainage channels to be installed, when this is completed the 
bridleway will remain 3m wide. 
 
Should you have any further queries you can contact our Public Rights of Way Officer 
Graeme Clark on 0191 643 6086. 
 


